LIVERPOOL DISABLED SUPPORTERS ASSSOCIATION
COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES

FRIDAY 10TH JANUARY 2014 1.00PM
COMMITTEE ATTENDING
Ste Cuddy, Steve Evans, Keith Graham (Chairperson), Ste Hunt, Tommy Hutchinson, Ian Littlewood, Colin McCall (DAO), Ian Pickett and David Smith. 
APOLOGIES
David Higham.
MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MINUTES
· Supporters are still filing out through PK1 and PK2 despite a steward sat at the exit between PK2 and PK3. The Disability & Accessibility Officer (DAO) will consult with the Deputy Safety Officer.
· Letters to other premier league clubs are still being sent out concerning the number of wheelchair bays being allocated to visiting supporters. Manchester City has replied directly to the club, rather than to the LDSA Chairperson from whom the letters are being sent via his own address and e-mail account. Following their reply it appears they have misread the letter and after consulting them again, another reply is being undertaken.

TICKETING UPDATE
· None available.
FUNDING UPDATE

· Ste Cuddy advised of the current account, also of petty cash held and potential credits and debits due.
· The DAO is to look into catering costs to ensure we are up to date with payments and nothing is outstanding from previous functions.
DLO UPDATE
· A communication framework proposal is being drafted by LFC in to link the club, LDSA and LFSC .
· The new Social Inclusion Officer  (SIO) has now been appointed by the club.

· The photographs from the Christmas Party will be available in a few days time.

· All e-mail communication sent to the DAO over Christmas has now been actioned..
· Hospital radio has been reinstated with the commentary being made from either Chapel Street or on the gantry at Anfield football ground. Press passes have been given out to hospital radio personnel, but this has been dependant on when and if the club can accommodate them. Again, the situation will be monitored.
MEMBERSHIP

· No membership cards will be issued to new members until the membership year starts in August/September, when all members will be asked to renew.
SOCIAL
· The general feedback on the Christmas party has been very positive.
· We agreed to reinstate the offer of a free drink on arrival to members attending the two main social events.

· The LDSA banners are presently held in the DAO’s office, but it is proposed that a committee member will take charge of them after the next event.

· The DAO is to liaise with the Public Relations Manager to decide a date for the end of season party.
PODCAST
· The DAO is to arrange for the LDSA President to be interviewed for our Podcast.

AOB
· A request has been received from the Deputy Chairperson of the LFSC to allow them to put our Podcast on their social network sites. We have agreed to this on condition that we are advised which sites they are, and nothing is stated in contravention of the LDSA. A letter is to be sent to Deputy Chairperson detailing this.
.
NEXT MEETING
· Friday 7th February 2014.  
If any members have any queries or comments about these minutes, please feel free to contact us by E-mailing LDSA@liverpoolfc.com or by contacting us on our new LDSA telephone number 07507 189263. All calls will be either answered or your message recorded. The membership secretary will attempt to respond to all calls as soon as possible.
